
Betty Lawyer 

Hope you got to come to class on Wednesday night Oct. 25. Sad news is Ste-
ve was in the Hospital and good news is he is home now and will be at class 
on Nov 1st. Brent Lively did a great job of  filling in for him. Thanks to Shirley 
who did one set of  line dancing for everyone. We had a super fun time with so 
many coming in costume it was hard to pick 1st place. We decided everyone 
should have been 1st place. Thanks to those who brought all the good treats, 
and everyone really enjoyed them. We had 4 and 5 squares all night. It was so 
wonderful because so many dancers stayed to help with cleaning up before 
going home. 

We were sad to know we are losing two of  our members who are moving. 
Ronda Nelson has been such a delight to watch how excited she was about 
the dresses and square dancing. David was our candy man always bringing 
some kind of  fudge to everyone's delight. They will really be missed.  

Shirley Parker is home from the hospital after falling and doing good. Margie 
Hart is also home after her fall and doing great. She is already getting back 
to her quilting. Just can't keep these good women down. 

Want to remind all the class. Carol Higgins has agreed to take class pictures 
on November 1st, so please try and come a little early to get this done before 
class starts. This is a lot of  work for her so please do your part and be here. 

I will have a sign-up sheet at Cowtown on class night to get an idea of  what 
date you want for a Christmas party if  you want one and if  so do you want a 
potluck or ???. 

I had news from Linda & Jim Selby of  Redlands B & Bs. They will be folding, 
and their last dance will be in December. SO SAD. 

We had 2 great baskets for the Pink Ribbon dance. I was told they raised 
$7,000 and had 22 baskets. Thanks to all of  you who donated  

Hope everyone is looking forward to a wonderful Thanksgiving. 

         Betty and Dan 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-



Gene Stauffer 

Thank you to all that have renewed your member-
ship for 2024. 

56 of  the club’s 74 current members have re-
newed for 2024 and I will be emailing a reminder 
to those that have not done so at this time. 

For those needing to pay your 2024 dues and to 
any of  your friends wishing to join; the $20.00 
per person membership may be paid to any club 
officer or mailed to: 

Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Pigeon Pass, CA 92557 

I can also accept payment through Zelle using 
my 909-241-0183 phone number. 

         Gene 

Hi everyone, 

Our class is doing very well. We now have 11 
students. They are enjoying themselves and are 
learning quite a few calls. We are dancing with 
4 and 5 squares, which is because of  our An-
gels. Thank you so much for helping them and 
making them feel comfortable and welcome. If  
you have not been able to attend our classes, 
please come out and support our students and 
get acquainted with them. 

Remember, they are our future Club members. 
So, let’s make them feel welcome. 

Thank you Brent for stepping in when Steve was 
unable to call our class. Unfortunately, I was un-
able to attend that class, but I understand we 
had some individuals who were spreading their 
Halloween spirit a little early. 

Stay safe and healthy and hope to see you at 
our next class night dance. Have a very Blessed 
and and Wonderful Thanksgiving.  

         Kathi 

 

Cowtown Singles Students and 
Angels celebrating Halloween  



Sherry Stanke 

Sherry is unable to do her article this month 
because of other commitments.  We hope she 
can get back to being our “Sunshine” soon 
        Sherry   

Phil Vinokur         Nov 2 
Arlie Peterson Nov 10 
Mike Scott Nov 20 
Bob Lum Nov 30 

Cowton Singles Dancers 
Donated Pink  Ribbon 
Baskets 

Rounds  Terri Scherrer 

Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 

Squares 7:30 -10:00 

Cowtown Square Dance Center 

15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or (951)235 2008  

 


